## DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

THE ACADEMY LIBRARIES USAF ACADEMY, COLORADO

31 December 2009

HQ USAFA/DFLIB 2354 Fairchild Drive; Suite 3A10 USAF Academy, CO 80840-6214

The Hon. H. Sanford Rudnick, J.D., Esq. 1200 Mt Diablo Blvd Ste 105 Walnut Creek CVA 94596-4823

Dear Counsel Rudnick

On behalf of the Superintendent, Lt Gen Michael C. Gould, and the men and women of the United States Air Force Academy, the McDermott Library is most grateful to receive the donation of your books: *God's Formula: Doing Good Deeds, Open Minded, Moving in a Positive Direction*, and *Life is Peace: The Code to Resolve Individual and Group Conflict*.

Books donated to the U S Air Force Academy Libraries become the property of the Academy and are forwarded to the subject bibliographer for his or her recommendation for adding to the collection. Books that are not duplicates or which are editions of heavily used titles are usually added to the general collection where they will be available for use by cadets, faculty, and visiting scholars. Books not added to the collection will be offered to other Air Force, military, or academic libraries. A copy of our gift policy is attached.

It is through the continuing interest and support of citizens like you that the Academy has been able to acquire some of its most useful acquisitions. We promise to be good stewards of the trust you have shown in us by giving us these books.

On a personal note, I enjoyed talking to you some months ago and appreciate your sending both books. My apologies for the tardiness of this letter, but as we teach our cadets to say, "No excuse, Sir."

Sincerely

EDWARD ALDERMAN SCOTT, Ph.D.

Director, McDermott Library

EAS:mtf